
 

 

 
 

 

 

 

Resolution Number SP21-05-014 

Title: Councilor Verbeek, Chair, Essex Police Service Board (EPSB) Verbal Report/Update 

Date: May 31, 2021 

Moved By Councillor Garon 

Seconded By Councillor Vander Doelen 

That the verbal report from the Chair of the Essex Police Services Board be received; 

That the minutes of the Essex Police Service Board (EPSB) meetings held on May 17, 2021 and May 26, 2021, be 
received and adopted as circulated; 

That the Town of Essex endorse the two board model as the preferred recommended detachment board 
composition for the Essex County OPP Detachment Board as part of the planned amalgamation of the existing 
Police Service Boards in the County of Essex region; and 

That the Town of Essex supports and endorses the recommendation that the Town of Essex Police Services 
Board amalgamate with the respective police services boards of the Municipalities of Tecumseh and Lakeshore. 

Carried 


